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The Administrative Code (Sec. 16.9-28) says that department heads and members of City boards and 
commissions have to complete implicit bias training. Human Resources is required to post a monthly 
update on who has completed it.  

The following City leaders have completed implicit bias training.  

This list will be updated monthly. You can use the search function to check for a name. 

This training and reporting is required by Ordinance No. 71-19 and Mayor Breed's Executive Directive 
18-02 "Ensuring a Diverse, Fair, and Inclusive City Workplace." 


